
KLICKITAT SCHOOL 2023-24 

MORNING BUS LANE AND MORNING DROP OFF  

Please help us to maintain student safety by driving  

carefully through town and into the school parking lot. 

Please drive at a reasonably slow speed and observe  

student cross walks.  

Upon entering school lot, take careful notice of those 

walking down the trail or in any student walk zones 

marked in yellow on the diagram to the left.  

Cars and buses will enter and proceed one way through 

the parking lot dropping students off on the right  

between the school building and playground walk way.  

If families must park in the mornings, please park in the 

center dirt lot, behind the cones as shown in green in 

the diagram.  

Orange parking zones are for staff and long term parking. 

Pull in and backing out should NOT occur from these 

spots during morning hours. PLEASE use green parking 

zone if you must park short term.  


